
Laptop Collection Day 
 
 
Students returning to PCSD next year need to bring the 
district laptop on collection day. Students keep the charger 
and power cord at home over the summer. Students not 
returning to PCSD next year, need to bring the following to 
laptop collection: 

o Laptop – cleaned with all stickers removed 
o Charger – cleaned with the cord wrapped around guides 
o Power Cord separated from charger 
o Laptop case (if it is in good condition) 

	


